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This February report will cover year to date activity of the VE area of Division 10. 

 Communicated Division 10 plans and goals to all Flotilla FSO-VE with adjustments to be 

made as Flotilla input is received. 

 Communicated a plan of action to all FSO-VE  to address VEs that are in REYR, behind 

in completing AUXMT and cross-training.  This plan is to be achieved by the end of 

June. Asked for a plan of action from each FSO-VE on how they would accomplish this 

initiative. 10-05 has replied.  

 Solicited input from Flotillas to finalize the Divisions plans and goals for 2016. Got some 

feedback from 10-01, 10-05 and 10-06. 

 Solicited individual Flotilla plans and goals from each FSO-VE. Got some feedback from 

10-01, 10-05 and 10-06. 

 Solicited FSO-VE monthly reports. 10-05 responded. 

 Communicated a suggested protocol to be enacted by FSO-VE to monitor Assignment to 

Duty on VSC outings. 

 Communicated suggestion to assemble literature and brochures packets to be given to 

boaters when performing VSC. 

 Communicated invitation to FSO-VE to attend VE-PV training class to be held at Station 

Oak Island. Class taught by Peter Urgola. 10-05 and 10-08 responded. 

To date feedback form the FSO-VE has been minimal.  I would ask the Flotilla Commanders for 

their assistance in stressing how important communication is to the success of any program. To 

have success we must have communication and teamwork. 

Feedback and teamwork is the only way we can push forward to attain our goals.  The boating 

public is depending on us to help make our waterways safer.   

Respectfully Submitted 

David Tester 

SO-VE , Division 10 


